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What wonderful weather we have had for the last week or so. It has led to lots more learning taking 

place outside. Long may it continue!

Don’t forget it is our  Parent Consultation day on Wednesday 30th March. Please ensure you book via 

the system (you  may need to update the app if you login this way). 

 Remember children are to be collected at 1.30pm. Information on how to access the video calls has 
been sent via parentmail also.

Well done also to our Sportshall Athletics team who brought home the gold this week. Some future 

stars in the making!

Have a great week. 

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/
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Safeguard question of the week
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This week's question is:

How does this person keep you safe in 
school?

Last  week's question was: 
How do these people keep you safe in school?
There were lots of entries so picking one winner was very 
difficult. Congratulations to Ridwan from 6NA and Eva from 1LH.
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Year 4 joined in with a live lesson led by World Wildlife Fund (WWF)  on 
Thursday 24th March about Earth Hour with 3000 children from 
different schools. Some topics they learned about included global 
warming  and  impact of plastic pollution on wildlife in our seas and oceans 
.

It is the world’s largest movement for the environment. Held every year 
on the last Saturday of March, Earth Hour engages supporters in many 
countries. It is about taking action to ensure a brighter future for people 
and the planet. 

Below are some suggestions from WWF on how you can join in :

Switch off your lights and take an hour to 
reflect on what nature means to you.

Enjoy a meat-free meal by candlelight with 
your friends and family. 

Put your phone on, do not disturb, press play on our Earth Hour Spotify 
playlist and enjoy some downtime to yourself.  

Share how you’re spending the hour with us on social media using 
#EarthHourUK.

EARTH HOUR LIVE LESSON IN YEAR 4
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Thank you all for joining in with Red Nose Day 2022. 
We managed to raise an impressive £288.37 for the 
Red Nose Day/Comic Relief charity! 

This money will make a massive difference especially 
give the current circumstances.

Thanks again,
Miss Piddington and the School Ambassadors.


